
VFW POST 7253 NEWS
January – February 2020Greetings from 

the Commander
Greetings to all of my VFW 7253 family,

2020 has arrived and I would like to wish everyone a Happy and Safe New Year! We have our annual Black-Eyed Pea feed on New Year’s Day and will 

be asking for donations to go to the VFW Veterans and Military Support program (VMS).

2019 was an incredible year as we earned All-State & All-American honors. We have some work to do in order to match that, but we can do it. Please 

renew your dues for the 2020 membership year. There is always work to be done so if youy would like to do more please come talk to me.

As always, please  visit our website at www.vfw7253.org. The calendar located on the website and will be updated as events are added and 

cancelled, so keep an eye on it. I hope to see everyone out enjoying themselves and participating. 

I hope to see everyone at the post!

Best Regards,

Jay Boyle, Commander



VFW

AUXILIARY VFW Riders

The annual frost bite ride is on 

January 1st followed by the 

Black-Eyed Pea Feed.

VFW Post 7253 Officers

VFW:

Commander – Jay Boyle 

Senior Vice – Tom Buskirk

Junior Vice – Dale Webster

Quartermaster – Dallas Love

Asst. Quartermaster – Adam Trabert

Judge Advocate – Joe Schroeder

Chaplain – Steve Blake

Surgeon – Bryce Schroeder

Service Officer – Travis Hofer

Adjutant – Terry Fletcher

House Committee:

1 yr - Steve McDonald

2 yr - Andy Reeves

3 yr - Mike Corbin

Trustees:

Walter Clayton – 1 year

Dennis Scuffham– 2 year

Travis Hofer– 3 year

Auxiliary

President – Robert Whittaker

Senior Vice – Mike Saindon

Junior Vice – Bobby Spiegel

Treasurer – Cannice Decker

Secretary – Alisha Loveless

Chaplain – Mel Shrader

Conductress – Sue Heinrichs

Guard – Tim Dugan

VFW Riders

President – Dale Webster

Vice President – Robert Whittaker

Secretary – Delora Malone

Treasurer – Rick Coleman

Sgt. At Arms – Mike Corbin

Chaplain – Steve Blake


